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June has always been one of my favorite month of the year. Not only because it is the month when I
became a mom for the first time 26 years ago, it is also because my third child was born 21 years ago.
Yes!! A TOUCH OF STONE, INC. is celebrating her 21st year in business … What !?!?!!?!? It feels like
yesterday but A Touch of Stone also feels like it has always been a part of me, forever.

I say it every year and I mean it even more as the years go by, I LOVE what I do because I get to make
your dreams and your innovative visions come true! 

Thank you so much from the bottom of my heart for trusting me with your homes and projects. You
are so creative and inspiring that it just makes my job fun, interesting and certainly never boring!
With the ups and down, even with the challenging installations, I would not change this career for
anything.

Of course, I would never be able to be where I am without all of my team, who look at me on a regular
basis and shake their heads when they see me coming and say “Now what?” and then “You want us to
do what?//“ and finally “Ok, let’s do this”…. You guys are the epoxy that glue these pieces together!
(You see what I did there… epoxy for the seams of our counters       !!!)

I raise my glass of champagne (of course) to you, to us and to many more years of fun and new visions.
Thank you or choosing us as I would choose you anyway!! 

Cheers to many more of these!!
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